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SENATOR KREMER: ....as explained in my explanation.

PRESIDENT: All right, .'enator Kremer. Any further
discussion then on the notion to adept the Kremer amend
ment? If not, all those in favor of adopting the Kremer 
amendment vote aye, opposed nay. Record the vote.

CLERK: 38 ayes, 0 nays, Mr. President, on the motion
to adopt the amendment.

PRESIDENT: The motion carries and the Kremer amendment
is adopted. Senator Kremer, do you want to move the 
bill back?

PRESIDENT: The amendment be adopted.

SENATOR KREMER: Yes, sir, Mr. Chairman, I now move that
LB 132 be advanced to E & R for Engrossment.

PRESIDENT: Motion to advance to E & R for Engrossment.
Any discussion? All those in favor signify by saying 
aye. Opposed nay. LB 132 is returned to E & R for 
Engrossment. Anything further, Mr. Clerk.

CLERK: Mr. President, Senator Beutler now moves tc
return LB 132 to Select ile for an amendment and the 
amendment is on page l4f̂4 of the Journal.

PRESIDENT: The Chair recognizes Senator Beutler.

SENATOR BEUTLER: Mr. Speaker and members of the Legis
lature, I would ask unanimous consent to withdraw the 
amendment.

PRESIDENT: The Chair recognizes Senator Koch. Oh, okay,
he doesn1t ...all right. It Is withdrawn. The amendment 
is withdrawn. So we are now back to the...well, it 
remains where it is. It is on E & P for Engrossment. 
Anything further, Mr. Clerk?

CLERK: I have nothing further-, Mr. President.

PRESIDENT: All right, so we will go on then to LB 483,
Mr. Clerk. Go ahead.

ASSISTANT CLERK: (Head LB 483 on Final Reading.)

PRESIDENT: All provisions cf law relative to procedure
having been complied with, the question is, shall LB 483 
pass with the emergency clause attached? All those ir: 
favor vote aye, opposed nay. Record the vote.
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